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September 5, 2008 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Construction is scheduled to begin on the Randall Road over Ferson Creek Bridge the week of 
September 8, 2008.  The work involves routine bridge maintenance and will require daily 
closures of the shoulders along both sides of the roadway.  The project is scheduled to be 
completed by mid-October.  Motorists are asked to be alert to the changing lane configurations 
as well as equipment and vehicles leaving and entering the highway.  Please exercise caution 
while traveling through the construction area. 
 
Any questions or concerns may be directed to Chris Kaufmann of the Kane County Division of 
Transportation at (630) 208-3138. 
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